
 

 

Initiative for developing a Professional Training Course for the SDGs  
 

Incorporating the United Nations Sustainable Development Goals (SDGs) into our teaching can 

help students make connections between their disciplinary knowledge and skills and the world’s 

most pressing challenges, and Teaching is an important metric when measuring SDG 

implementation at universities. Accordingly, SDGs workforce and Deanery of Scientific Research 

have teamed up to launch a new, innovative zero-credit professional training course for Spring 

2022 that introduces students to the UN Sustainable Development Goals as a blueprint for 

addressing grand challenges to achieve a more equitable and sustainable future for all. Moreover, 

the introduction of the SDGs aids the development of students’ global competence and ability to 

collaborate and lead across national boundaries. All students MUST complete this professional 

training course requirements and pass before graduation. 

 

 

 

 


